
4-7-20 
 
Dear Cheektowaga Central Families, 
 
Supporting our students and their families is a priority for the 
Cheektowaga Central School district and its employees.  
 
In compliance with Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.1 and 
202.2 we will continue to remain in remote contact with our 
students and families providing the support they may need 
throughout the Spring break. Yesterday, at his press conference, 
the Governor continued the physical closure of school buildings until 
April 29, 2020. The Regents have acted to cancel Regents exams as 
well. 
 
This means the district will continue instruction through the break, 
provide meals and child care for essential workers. 
 
At this point we are unsure of what the remainder of the school year 
will look like.  We continue to hear various options being discussed 
but no decisions have been made.  
 
Your wellbeing is our highest priority. You will continue to hear from 
your teachers and building administrators. We want to be as 
responsive as possible to you our Cheektowaga Central family. No 
question or concern is too insignificant for us to address. We are 
only a phone call, text or email away. 
 
I appreciate your patience and understanding during this difficult, 
unprecedented time. I will do my best to keep you informed as I 
learn of other pertinent changes and updates. You have my best 
wishes. Please stay home and stay safe. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Morris 
Superintendent 
 


